
Alberni District Secondary School 

The Grapevine 

IMPORTANT DATES 
April 19  Non-Instructional Day – School closed to students 

April 24  Jazz Night 

April 26  Learning Summaries Issued (Report Cards) 

April 30-May 1 West Coast Jazz Fest  

 
 

 
 

 
Reporting an ABSENCE: If your student is absent or late, please use one of the options below: 

➢ Download app -  Pacific Rim Schools  
➢ Call the Main Office at 250-723-6251  
➢ Email: adss@sd70.bc.ca 

Teachers are not able to excuse students; they can only mark absent, present, or late.   
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Be sure to like the Alberni District Secondary School Facebook page. 
 

 
       Check out the ADSS Website - Alberni District (sd70.bc.ca) 

 
 

 

Scholarship & Bursary 
 

Thank you to all students (and parents) who have taken the 

time to ensure that all scholarship and bursary applications 

were handed in on time on April 4th.  Successful candidates will 

be notified prior to the awards ceremony which will be held on 

June 12th.  We have a very generous community, and we look 

forward to celebrating all the selected recipients!  
 

April 2024 

Web site Address:   www.sd70.bc.ca/adss 

 

mailto:adss@sd70.bc.ca
https://www.sd70.bc.ca/adss
http://www.sd70.bc.ca/adss


 

  

 

 
Final payment for Edmonton and Vancouver tours have been extended until April 18th. Final 
amounts still being calculated and were sent out to families before Spring Break.  
 
Information is on website www.adssmusic.weebly.com 
 

 

 

http://www.adssmusic.weebly.com/?fbclid=IwAR3KaSSGFTqj-WMNXS0zrAwhAraxeKGzGlxzYzl9-2Jn724VIfX-AhOT0aE


 

  

withdrawal-consent.ad2c637582.pdf (sd70.bc.ca) 

 

Withdrawing from ADSS for the 2024-2025 school year?  
Here’s what to do! 
➢ Fill out our withdrawal form:   

 
➢ Completed forms must be emailed to:  

adssadvising@sd70.bc.ca or dropped off at the office.  
➢ All ADSS resources must be returned! 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

https://media.sd70.bc.ca/media/Default/medialib/withdrawal-consent.ad2c637582.pdf
mailto:adssadvising@sd70.bc.ca


 

  

 

FoodSafe 
    This course is offered at a discounted rate of $50.00 for ADSS students and is    

 completed through an on-line provider. 
You will be given 2 weeks to cover the online modules and must accumulate at least 6 

hours within the modules to take the test. 
The course will start on Wednesday April 24th after school in the library. 
The test will be on Wednesday May 15th after school in the library. 

  To register, pick up a form from the Career Centre! 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 To read more about the Breakfast Club and to find out how you can get involved 

or offer support, check out the page on our website at:  
Breakfast Club Info - April 2024 

 

ADSS BREAKFAST CLUB 

https://media.sd70.bc.ca/media/Default/fgg/593/Breakfast20Club20Info20-2020April202024.pdf

